
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                    27th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardian,  

 

We are getting ready for our course with The Outward Bound Trust Howtown on: 

Monday, February 5, 2024 - Friday, February 9, 2024. 

 

To confirm a place on the course, please complete a Participant Information Form by following the link 

below. The form must be submitted by Monday, December 25, 2023 to secure your place. 

  

Monday, February 5, 2024 - Friday, February 9, 2024 

Outward Bound Participant Form 

  

 

It should take around 10 minutes to complete and you will need to register an account to begin. 
  

You can find instructions, a video walkthrough and troubleshooting help here: Completing our 

Participant Information Form 

  

The form is only supported on Chrome, Edge, Safari and Firefox browsers.  

  

Remember to enter the information for the person who will be attending the course. 

  

Please complete this form as soon as you can with a deadline of: 4th December 2023.  
  

Many thanks, 

 

Rebecca Gollick 

 

 

 

 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

https://portal.outwardbound.org.uk/register/67817ad7-5cb6-ec11-983f-6045bd103a72/63378b55-4c98-eb11-b1ac-0022484135ea/e8f359f2-3db8-ed11-b596-00224807803c
https://www.outwardbound.org.uk/your-guide-to-completing-our-participant-information-form
https://www.outwardbound.org.uk/your-guide-to-completing-our-participant-information-form
http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/

